
 

 

 

 

    

    June – July 2013 

Dear Faithful Supporters, 

 Summer has quickly come and gone. This has been the busiest two months since we have arrived in California and we 
are excited to see what God is doing. We had a great time serving in Merced Baptist Church’s Vacation Bible School, moved to 
Madera, and have begun raising the last of the support that we need for Liberty Baptist Church of Madera.  

 During June we had a wonderful men’s retreat up at a Christian camp in the mountains. We were excited to be able to 
share this time with a church in a neighboring town, and get to know more like minded men. The men received good preaching 
and a great time of fellowship away from the world. It is always great to hear other men share their testimonies around a camp 
fire and how God is working in their life. In July we helped in Merced’s vacation Bible school in which we were able to make 
several new contacts and minister to many children and adults. Please pray with us that these new contacts will continue to 
visit Merced Baptist Church. 

 We are glad to be able to share with you our new contact information. We are now living on the south side of Madera 
and have begun preparations for the church to get started. Our new address and phone number is: 

1042 Perkins Ave. 
Madera, CA 93637 

(559) 474-1808 [David’s Cell] 
(559) 474-1869 [Amber’s Cell] 

 
In the coming months we will developing a website for the church and some materials to be printed and distributed. We are 
also in the process of securing a place to meet, as well as a place for our first week of meetings.  

 Now that we are in Madera and much of the process to start a new church has begun, we are going to be raising support 
from churches here on the west coast for Liberty Baptist Church of Madera. This support will go toward the first couple of years 
of rent and expenses that the church will have during this time. Please pray with us as we begin to prepare for what God has 
for us here in the city of Madera. The Lord has already brought people across our path and we are looking forward to see how 
God can use us in His service. Thank you so much for your prayers and support.  

 

Reaching Madera, 

  

David Rasnake 

 


